
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 

DATE: APRIL 13, 2005   
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: JIM THORSEN, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR PERMISSION TO PRESENT LATE CLAIM AND A 

NOTICE OF CLAIM FOR DAMAGES AGAINST GOVERNMENT 
ENTITY – HENRY LOUIE 

 
 
On March 7, 2005, the City of Agoura Hills received a claim for damages from James R. Gillen, 
Attorney at Law, representing the claimant.  On March 21, 2005, an Application for Permission 
to Present Late Claim and a Notice of Claim for Damages Against Government Entity was 
received.  The claim was referred to Carl Warren & Company, the City’s insurance adjusters, for 
review and investigation. 
 
On March 21, 2004, Claimant was riding his bicycle with a group of other cyclists eastbound on 
Agoura Road when he struck broken pavement in the roadway which caused the claimant to 
crash and throw him from his bicycle. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the City Council deny the claim for damages from James R. Gillen on behalf 
of claimant Henry Louie. 
 
 
 


